
 
 

  

 

 
The District 22 Medical Examiner Search Committee will convene a meeting at 4 PM on Tuesday, October 18, 
2022, in the Meeting Room next to the State Attorney’s Office, ground floor of the Charlotte County Justice Center, 
350 East Marion Avenue, Punta Gorda, Florida. The purpose of this meeting is to review applications and discuss 
the interview process.   
 
For additional information, please contact Samantha Syoen at (239) 533-1125 or email at ssyoen@sao20.org. 

 

The meeting is open to the public. The public is invited to attend and provide comment. 
 

Charlotte County Justice Center is a Charlotte County government-owned facility.  

Charlotte County Board of County Commissioners does not discriminate on the basis of disability. This nondiscrimination 

policy involves every aspect of the County’s functions, including access to and participation in meetings, programs, and 

activities. Anyone needing reasonable accommodation or auxiliary aids and services please contact our office at 

941.743.1381, TDD/TTY 941.743.1234, or by email to David.Lyles@CharlotteCountyFL.gov. 
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